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Hi, Everyone 

Well, fall is here and it’s time to start thinking 
about the Halloween party and what you want for 
a costume. We will have a band and a contest 
for the best costume so start planning for a great 
time.

Fall Northwest district just ended. Portland 4 did 
a great job. We had enough members attend to 
bring home the traveling trophy. Spring district is 
in April so start thinking about making it to Salem 
so we can keep the trophy. District (and State) 
are great ways to meet some brothers and sis-
ters from all over the state and beyond. Attending 
gives you a better feeling for what being an Eagle 
is all about plus it’s a lot of fun.

Back here at home, don’t forget we can always 
use volunteers. Try to make it to the planning 
meeting which is on the first Wednesday of the 
month. You don’t have to volunteer but you can 
see how we set up the dinners and events.
 
Remember to say hi to our new members and 
help make them feel at home. 

Hope to see all of you soon.

WP Steve Broadhurst 

Your Presidents
2023 - 2024

Steve Broadhurst ~ Shirley Roney

Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
 
October brings us to the change of weather. And 
so much more. We now start looking ahead to all 
the end of year holidays.

First let’s look at events in October. On the 7th 
we will have a meeting of women who like to 
help with “ Scarfs for Vets”. Every year the VFW 
asks for our help in providing scarfs or hats for 
veterans in need. Carolyn Ellis has the mea-
surements they are asking for. If you can help in 
making them or donate supplies please attend 
this meeting. 
 
Our annual bazaar will be the 21st & 22nd. Here 
you will find a number of great Christmas gifts 
to get an early start. They have everything from 
bibs to blankets. The handmade jewelry is amaz-
ing. And the scents are wonderful. 
 
The Kids Halloween Party is on the 28th. There 
will be arts and crafts. And as always candy for 
all. Following the kids party that night will be the 
Adult Halloween Party with live music. 
Halloween fun for everyone. 
 
Check the calendar for more events and informa-
tion. If you see a date that says Need a Cook 
you might think about talking to Diane and help-
ing out. 
 
See you at the lodge, 
 
Shirley Roney 
Madam President 
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by the 15th of the Month 
See more photos of events on Facebook
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October, a time for changing weather, the last of the harvest, 
making sausage and brewing beer. The wind and the rain will 
take the final leaves to the ground to be raked into piles or 
cleaned from the roof and gutters, and there will be the smell 
of smoke in the air from smoldering leaf piles, wood burning for 
heat or to take care of slash piles. The Hunters will take to the 
woods, and the Crafters will prepare their artistic creations for 
coming bazaars. Family and friends will be looking forward to 
and planning for holidays in the coming months. Football sched-
ules are in full swing with fans hoping for a successful season. 
October is a big month for transition, and beautiful too with all its 
personality on display.

As we move inside many of you will be seeing new faces, be sure to introduce yourself and wel-
come our new members to the family. Just as October is a big month for transition, the same is 
true for our Lodge. Many of our “more mature” members have had to step back from much of their 
volunteering due to health, or simply not being able to carry the load any longer. It is a good time 
for others to get involved and pick up the slack. Pick something you would like to do, or an idea you 
would like to promote, and then get involved. My suggestion is to get involved, but don’t bury your-
self in responsibility for too many things, pick one or two and develop them to their fullest. Maybe 
you would like to see if they need help with Bingo on Thursday, perhaps it’s a special meal you can 
volunteer to prepare for Friday or Saturday, or an event idea you’d like to see take place that would 
be fun for our members. Like Nike used to say, “Just do it.” The more people get involve the more 
everyone will enjoy the healthy and welcoming atmosphere we promote at the 4177 Lodge.

October also contains important and fun things. It is the month designated as Breast Cancer Aware-
ness Month, nothing fool ourselves into thinking, “it’s nothing,” or be ignored by women or men. 
Also, it is Domestic Violence Awareness month, see something, say something. Adopt a Shelter 
Dog Month, if you need some company, they need a home and someone to love. For those of us 
that enjoy food, October is National Pizza, Seafood, and Cookie Month, yum.

Well, it’s time for me to close this letter out, and as always, remember our motto, “People helping 
people.” Have fun, dance like no one is watching, sing like no one is listening, and remember to 
laugh at yourself, it makes you fun to be around.

Chaplain Skip

The Worthy Contributor

Welcome New Members
trisH L FLEMing
MArC C bEnnEtt
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We’re Open!
sunday 8 am to 1 pm

Monday 4-10:00
tuesday - saturday

noon to Closing
(Will stay Open if busy)


